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Santen Makes Contribution to Support the Recovery of 
Areas Affected by the Earthquake in Taiwan 

 
 
 
 

Taiwan Santen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd., subsidiary of Santen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd.,  

announces contributions by the company in the amount of one million NTD (about 29,900 USD) to 

support the recovery of areas affected by an earthquake in Taiwan on February 6, 2016. The 

contributions will be made to the government in Tainan City. 

 
 

Santen Group would like to extend our deepest sympathy to those affected by the earthquake as 

well as our heartfelt hope for the soonest possible recovery of the affected areas. 

 
 


